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 RAG BAG COLLECTION + HOUSE POINTS 
Our next Rag Bag collection will take place on Tuesday 21 March.  Donations of unwanted 
clothes/belts/bags/pairs of shoes would be greatly appreciated.  Collections should be in 
securely tied plastic bags, small donations can be left with your register teachers and 
large bags can be brought to school on Monday 20 March. 
Please help your school with this simple fund-raiser.  Thank you. 
Your donation will be rewarded with a Participation postcard from your register teacher. 
Eco Schools 
Ms Gungui  
 
STUDENT VOICE 
The next student voice sessions are coming up as follows: 
S1 / S2 Wed 15/03/23 P3 Assembly Hall 
S3 / S4 Wed 15/03/23 P5 Assembly Hall 
S5 / S6 Mon 13/03/23 P7 Room 26 
Please be aware these meetings will be the final council meetings of this session 2022-23. 
Your lead teacher will ensure you are registered. 
Miss Campbell 
 
 


